
R J Burgess 
Apartment  10 
5 Towns Place 
Millers Point  NSW 2000 
2 2 "  June 2016 

III 1111,111111,111111111111 
The Director 
Transpor t  Assessments 
Depar tment  o f  Planning and  Environment 
GPO Box 39 
Sydney NSW 2001 

Dear Director 

Chatswood-Sydneham Metro: SS157400 

I a m  t h e  owner  of  t he  above apar tment  in the  Towns Place Complex 

I have n o t  made  any  political donations in the  pas t  two  years. 

I w a s  n o t  aware  of  t he  Proposal until advised by Towns Place Owners 
Corporation recently. I w a s  no t  aware  of  the Community Information sessions till 
after they  had  been held. 
Therefore I have h a d  limited t ime to  unders tand the  proposal a n d  its 
implications on  m y  property. 

Firstly I suppor t  in principle t h e  proposal - it should be  o f  great  benefit to 
Sydney and  NSW 

My objections a re  the  possible encroachment on  the  Towns Place Complex (that 
bounded b y  Towns Place, Dalgety Road and  Hickson Road Millers Pont) by  the 
proposed tunnel  which appears  to  pass under  the  complex. The buffer between 
the  tunnel  and the  basement  of  the  Towns Place complex appears  to  be 
insufficient therefore having a significant effect on  the Towns Place Complex 
The o ther  objection is noise from both the  construction of  t h e  tunnel and  from 
the  operation o f  t h e  Metro. 

I unders tand The Owners Corporation has  made  a practical a n d  reasonable 
response to  the  Proposal which address  m y  concerns and  I suppor t  their 
response 

Yours Sincerely 

R J Burgess 

Department of Planning 

2 4 JUN 2016 
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